# Atlantic Academy Primary Newsletter











## **Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment**

Dear Parents.

Welcome to February; by the end of this month the sun won't set until 5:40pm. That can only mean one thing, Spring is on its way and there must be brighter days ahead!

This week, in our remote classrooms, we organised a number of events in recognition of the importance of promoting mental health and wellbeing in our community. These activities have ranged from dancing and meditation to helping cook in the kitchen. Thank you to those of you who have supported your children with these activities, which will continue to be available in the remote platforms.









A big Atlantic congratulations needs to go to all the children who have been participating in our lockdown running challenge. This week, we have already seen those who completed the task in a short amount of time receiving their medals - a massive well done should go to them. Don't panic if you, like me, are yet to finish the challenge, we still have until the 25th of February to make this happen, so don't hang up your running shoes yet!







Have a wonderful weekend everyone - it'll be a cold one I hear, wrap up warm and I hope to see more of you on our island treasure hunt!

Miss Heppell

# Friday 5<sup>th</sup> February

### Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, <u>please</u> <u>click here</u>

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

### **Guess Who**

This week our Primary Staff played a game of Guess who.

Can you recognise our staff?



### 100 Hours

Mr Dawson and Mr Ekers have written a special song to celebrate our students working remotely for 100 hours.

You can watch their film here...

